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➔ Teachers returned after break with a teacher work day and the gift of time
was greatly appreciated. Students were excited to be back after break!

➔ Throughout our first week back from break we focused on reteaching our
PBIS TRIBE expectations throughout the building. Students have done a
wonderful job following our TRIBE expectations.

➔ 4th graders are finishing up their PBL projects and will be having a gallery
walk for their inventions sometime in late January or early February.

➔ FAST testing has started and we’re excited to see how students have
grown this year. We use these assessments to help guide our instruction
for both the whole group instructions and small group interventions.

➔ Teachers engaged in professional development on effective math practices
with Sara Seick Monday (1/17) morning to begin building our knowledge
on math before we begin the curriculum selection process next year. We
also had a follow up training with Wonders in the afternoon.

➔ Elementary special education teachers have been able to start their own
weekly PLC meetings, which is something new for them. In the past they
have individually joined grade level teams when needed, but know they
have a designated time to collaborate together.

➔ Our math interventionist, Jill Kraai, has joined our Elementary team and
has begun working with 4th grade students.

➔ We have a planning coming up for our elementary fundraiser to determine
what the fundraiser this year will be.


